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**PRESS RELEASE**  
 

SECTION VI GOES TO CASHLESS TICKET SALES 
  

Section VI will move to all-digital ticketing through GoFan for the upcoming winter post season 
championships.  All tickets for Section VI Championship events at neutral sites will need to be 
purchased on-line ahead of time at:  https://gofan.co/SectionVI.    
 
Once purchased on-line and upon entry, fans must show their phone to redeem their ticket(s) 
with an event staff member at the gate.  NO screenshots or printed tickets will be accepted.  
Event staff assistance will be available at Section VI Championship sites.  
 
All events will be posted on the following site one week prior to the contest date:  
https://gofan.co/SectionVI. 
 
For GoFan Digital Ticketing Help go to:  https://get.gofan.co/digital-ticketing-guide 
 
Video:  Go Fan Youtube video - How to purchase, validate & share tickets 
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